
MINUTES OF BELNAP FAMILY ORGANIZATION OFFICERS

A meeting for the Belnap Family Organization officers was held September 11,
1976 at the home of Wilford Belnap at 7:15 p.m.

Those present were: Knight B. Kerr, Hal R. Belnap, Della A. Belnap, Gordon L.
Belnap and Joy M. Belnap.

Excused: Helene K. Smith and Max G. Belnap.

The opening prayer was offered by Hal R. Belnap. President Knight B. Kerr
conducted the meeting.

The first item on the agenda was an evaluation of the recent reunion. Various
comments were discussed. It was the general feeling that it should have been con­
tained in one day because of the loss each day for those who couldn't attend both.
But it was also felt by all that i.t was a tremendous success this year.

The address listing and maili.ng list was discussed. Many new and good ideas
were brought up. Gordon proposed a goal this year to have the mailing list brought
up-to-date and to separate those who actively participate and buy the CRIER from the
ones who don't seem interested at all.

Gordon also proposed to get the Belnap genealogy books up-to-date and have better
records kept. He suggested having 15 different books,one for each individual child of
Gilbert. Then take all the books to the reunions for the families to copy information
if they desire. In order to do this, the Family Organization must commit some money
to get the 15 binders and to pay someone to do the typing and proofreading.

The next meeting was set up for October 8, 1976 at 7:30 p.m. at the home of
Hal Belnap.

Dismissed about 10:00 p.m.

Minutes recorded by Joy M. Belnap




